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Don,

I read with interest your note about parking on the Western Avenue end of
Glenwood St. I, and at least one other neighbor, are very concerned about
the congestion generated by parking on both sides of the road. I know there
are times when a fire truck could not get up to our house, because of the
parking on both sides of the street. I feel for safety reasons we should
continue with parking on one side of the street only...even if it is not
complied with all the time.

Marian
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